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January 6th, 2010
To:
Vivek Gupta, Chair IEEE 802.21 Working Group
cc: Paul Nikolich, Chair IEEE 802 Executive Committee
Subject:  Single Radio Handover Project in IEEE 802.21 Working Group
Dear Vivek,
The Network Working Group (NWG) in WiMAX Forum is quite pleased to know that the IEEE-SA has approved the Single Radio Handover project in IEEE 802.21 WG.
The NWG Release 1.5 specifications are now accessible to all IEEE members and can be downloaded at the links below:

Network Requirements: http://www.wimaxforum.org/resources/documents/technical/T31 

Stage 2 Architecture: http://www.wimaxforum.org/resources/documents/technical/T32 

Stage 3 Protocol Specifications: http://www.wimaxforum.org/resources/documents/technical/T33 

3GPP Interworking: http://www.wimaxforum.org/resources/documents/technical/T37 

The NWG is currently developing 3GPP-WiMAX Single Radio Handover and WiFi-WiMAX Interworking/Roaming specifications. These specifications are part of NWG Release version 1.6 and are expected to be completed in 1H 2010. A work-in-progress draft of the WiFi-WiMAX Interworking/Roaming specification is included with this LS and NWG expects to share work-in-progress drafts of other relevant NWG Release 1.6 work items with the 802.21 WG in early Q1 2010.
The NWG looks forward to working closely with the IEEE 802.21 WG in defining the complete solution for single radio handovers between WiMAX and other access systems.

Best Regards,
Prakash Iyer, NWG Chair

Max Riegel,   NWG Co-Chair

Jicheol Lee,   NWG Vice-Chair
cc: Roger Marks (Chair, WiMAX Forum Technical Steering Committee)
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